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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHIA. PA.19101

(2151 841-40o0

June 7, 1979 .

_

Mr. G. E. Lear, Chief
Operating Reactors, Branch 3
Division of Reactor Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Consnission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Lear:

Pursuant to the requirement set forth in Section 6.1,
Appendix B of the Technical Specifications for Peach Bottom Units 2
and 3, we are sending you under separate cover, 25 copies of the
report for the environmental surveillance and special study program
entitled "PBAPS - Postoperational Report No.11 on the Ecology of
Conowingo Pond for the period July 1978 - December 1978, by RMC-
Ecological Division."

Very truly yours,
'

r ||

th *'
;

W. B. Willsey
Superintendent
Services Division
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Separate Cover

ec: Mr. Boyce H. Grier
U.S. NRC, Region 1
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